
 

Star of the Week Year 1 School Trip 

Last week, Year 1 had a fantastic 

visit to Knowsley Safari Park.  We 

saw lots of animals including 

giraffes and meerkats. In the Safari 

School we touched a lion’s skull and 

we met Big Gary who is a giant 

African land snail. Some of us were 

really brave and stroked his 

shell!  One of the highlights was 

watching the sea lion show and 

seeing the 

birds of prey.  

It was exciting 

when the eagle 

owl flew over 

our heads! 

The children had a fantastic time last week during Health 

Week, the following children received a certificate for being 

the most inspirational in having a healthy body and a 

healthy mind.  Well done! 

Toby, Parker, Christopher, Musa, Ola, Meghan, Oliver, Aarin, 

Harper, Sam, Ikeya, Emily, Florence, Leah, George, Sam 

and Jack. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘WISDOM’ 

RecD -     Cole  

RecP -      Molly 

RecV/B - Mia  

Y1L-         Oscar 

Y1K -       Daisy  

Y1Mc-     Elizabeth  

Y2K -       Max  

Y2R -       Solomon 

Y2B -       Oliver  

Y3E -       Blake  

Y3H -      Maisie  

Y3W -      Harry  

Y4D –    Oliver  

Y4L -       Isabelle            

Y4B -       Lucy  

Y5C -       Lucy  

Y5B-       Jake  

Y6H -      Daniel  

Y6C -      Keira  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

As the cold weather is upon us please 

send your child in with named coats, 

hat, scarf and gloves. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 1st February 2019 

School closes on Friday 15th 

February & we return on Monday 

25th February 2019. 

Health and Wellbeing Week 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

February 

4th - Y6 SATs Meeting 5pm. 

4th - Reception Chinese New Year 

Project Day. 

5th - Chinese New Year. 

5th - Safer Internet Day 2019. 

7th - Y3KH Class Assembly. 

13th - Eucharist Service for KS2 

pupils.  Friends and families are 

welcome to join us. 

25th - Guides & Scouts Association 

Event. 

March 

1st - Bags 2 School, 9.00am. 

5th - Parent Consultation Evening 

3.30-5pm. 

7th - Parent Consultation Evening 

3.30-6pm. 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Student Recognition  

 

One of our Y3 pupils was 
awarded a Distinction in her 
Level 6 Grading at the North 
West Gymnastics Competition 
on Saturday at Robin Park 
Leisure Centre in Wigan.  She 
currently trains 12 hours a 
week and has worked 
extremely hard over the past 
few months preparing for the 
competition. Congratulations! 

Polite Reminder 

Any payments sent into school should be in a sealed envelope with 

your child’s name and reason for payment clearly marked on it. 

 

Please send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

and not the office account as this is not a monitored account. 

Room at the Inn 

Thank you for the incredible support 

you have shown in sending items for 

the Room at the Inn charity. Sue 

Blyth came into school today to   

collect the gifts and cheque, whilst 

here she thanked the children and 

talked to them about how their hard 

work will help homeless people in 

Warrington. A huge thank you to the 

Choir, who requested and organised 

this fundraising event - what a     

difference you have made to the 

lives of 

so many 

p e o p l e 

in need. 

 

Well 

done! 

We are so excited to let 

you know that we will be 

launching a new choir for 

children aged 10-15 

called Transform Soul 

Children, meeting in St 

Philip’s C of E Church. The team will be 

doing assemblies in school in the next few 

weeks and will hold a taster session on 

Tuesday 5th     February 6-7.30pm. 

There is a cost of £2 for the weekly choir 

sessions, which includes snacks while the 

children have fun, learn Gospel songs and 

rehearse for upcoming performances. There 

will be more information given at the 

assemblies, but in the meantime you can 

visit our website: 

www.transformnorthwest.org.uk or our  

social media pages. 

We look forward to seeing your child/ren 

there! 

Last week, Year 3 visited the Liverpool World 

Museum as part of their Ancient Egypt topic. 

They took part in two very exciting workshops 

and completed a trail around the Ancient Egypt 

section of the museum. In one of the 

workshops, they learnt all about the process of 

mummification and got a chance to mummify a 

body themselves! They also got to handle some 

real Egyptian 

arti facts and 

learned all about 

how and why the 

archaeologist had 

brought them to 

the museum.  

Y3 

http://www.transformnorthwest.org.uk

